Fw: L&R - Rule Change Language

Rosenson, Valerie

Tue 1/19/2021 10:14 AM

To:BOR_LegRules <BOR_LegRules@StamfordCT.gov>;

Please see the message below from Chair Lee -
Dear Colleagues,

Further to the hold of the rule change last month, | have prepared some clarifying language that should resolve the concerns
that had been raised. Please see the below (new text underlined):

Article V.E.1.b

"Members of the Board of Representatives must be present at said meeting to vote. No member shall be permitted to vote by
email, text or telephone call to any other member, provided, however, that nothing herein shall prohibit a member from
assisting another member in making their voice heard (e.g.,_by means of putting such member on speaker-phone or
conference line).

Best regards,
Ben

Benjamin Lee

Stamford Board of Representatives
District 15 Representative

Phone: 203-614-9366

Twitter: @BenLeeCT

Email: blee@stamfordct.gov



